## CHEROKEE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING MINUTES January 7, 2018

Liz opened in Prayer.
Quorum was present.
Wendell Ligon gave the Treasurer's Report of the Annual Budget. Terry Cheatham moved a Motion: To approve the budget as stated. Rob Mendenhall seconded. Motion passed.
Elders gave brief reports:
John Bafford – Charge to come up with ideas.
Laurie Britt - Spoke a few words on budget and keeping things on track for the next fiscal year
Jimmy Hendrix – Maintained current enrollment. Average 100 per Sunday. Brought up new pastor, baptism. Membership class looking bright.
Lisa Moore – Envelops for tithe.
Kristen Cranford – Thanked Bobby for running the sound and being committed. Julie and choin members were thanked for sharing their time and talents. Thanks to Liz for keeping everything going. Thanks to Rob for his services. New cross: thanks to Glinda and Tom. Visual meditation services and continue them.
Bill Amick – Big budget. Mundane things: pressure washed, broken windows were replaced, sediment pond was cleaned, extra maintenance on shrubbery. Expand next year, Richard will start a security committee. Asks for thanks for letting him serve.
Liz – Congrats to Gary and Beth on their marriage.
Nell moved a Motion to adjourn. Larry seconded. Motion passed.
Liz closed the meeting in prayer.
Respectfully Submitted, Kristen Cranford Moderator:

Clerk of Session, Cherokee Presbyterian Church